
         PMSD REQUIREMENTS FOR TOYS 2018                   

                           
Please understand that this for toys only, FOOD MUST BE GIVEN 

THROUGH YOUR FOOD PANTRY. 

 

The Salvation Army will be at the Mountain Center on the following 

dates October1st through October 4
th

 2018,   from the hours of 12:00(noon) to 

4:00 PM. There will not be any exceptions to the above dates, as we also have 

to take applications for our area as well. 

 

Cannot sign up for assistance for Christmas on Toys for Tots website. 

If your child/children receive free or reduced lunch you must still apply there 

are no automatic acceptance to our Christmas program. 

 

When you come to complete your application for toys, you will need to 

provide us information for our Angel Tree Program. Having this information ready 

will speed up your application process. This is only for children/child that you 

have full time custody of and does not include children that you have on 

weekends and holidays or foster children etc. 

 

1.) Clothing sizes, please be has accurate as possible (like girl’s 12 

slim, men’s size 29x32, jrs 3, women’s 22 etc) 

 

    2.) Shoe and boot sizes ( 8 infant, 9 mens wide, etc.) 

 
3.) Three wishes for each child not to exceed $50.00 gift cannot be 

one item for $150.00 

 

THE $50.00 LIMIT IS THE RETAIL PRICE OF AN ITEM NOT 

THE SALE PRICE. IF YOU CHOOSE TO ASK FOR ITEMS 

THAT EXCEED THE $50.00 LIMIT, THEN WE WILL NOT BE 

ABLE TO PUT YOUR CHILD/CHILDREN ON ANGEL TREE.  
Remember that our Angel Tree program is sponsored through the 

surrounding community and it is through their giving hearts that you 

are being supplied with gifts. Remember every one is affected by our 

current economy; let’s not take advantage of their generosity. NO 

CELL PHONES OR EXPENSIVE ELECTRONICS. ALSO DO 

NOT ASK FOR GIFT CARDS OR BIKES. 



 

Please understand that we are not guaranteeing that the wishes will be 

granted. These wishes are used as a guideline to let us know where your 

child/children interests are. 

 

4.) Birth Certificates for all children 17 and under and or custody papers if 

this applies to you. 

 

5.) Verification of income for the entire household must have the year 2018 

on the documents and be current. DO NOT bring in your income tax for 

2017 as this will not be accepted. 

 

6.) Verification if address by lease or property taxes must have the year 2018 

on the documents and be current. We are not able to accept rent receipts or 

bills. 

         7.) If two or more families live at some address its one household .Cannot                                            

sign up separate must all go on one application. 

 

If you should have any questions please feel free to call me at (570) 421-3050 x 29 

 
By working together we can make this a pleasant and productive holiday season 

for all. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

Lewann Stewart 

Assistant Food Pantry Director 


